
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 22 April 2004 

3. STATE HIGHWAY 73 – PROPOSED PROMOTIONAL NAME 
 
 The Board decided to endorse the proposed promotional name “The Great Alpine Highway” for that 

part of State Highway 73, being Yaldhurst Road and that part of the West Coast Road, within the city 
boundary. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


